Whangarei Girls’ High School

Empowering Tomorrow’s Women

10 April 2020

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Re: Liz McKenzie

It is a pleasure to be able to write this reference for Liz McKenzie to able to provide
10YPP services as per the latest MOE guidelines.

Liz completed our last 10YPP and it is the most thorough one we have ever had. We
had already worked with Liz on some 5YA projects and had such confidence in her
that we chose to pay for the 10YPP ourselves, rather than risk having someone
assigned to us that we did not have the same level of confidence in.

Liz and her team met with us frequently, listened carefully, made suggestions and
thoroughly researched all the options. She has a good network and understanding of
MOE requirements, checking with and liaising on our behalf when required.

Liz has continued to manage our 5YA projects and we are very happy with the high
standard of work and competence of her team and the close oversight of contractors.
Any question or issue is attended to immediately and we are kept up to date. We
appreciate the regular meetings and the fact that Liz and her team are frequently on
site overseeing the work being done. They do not hesitate to make suggestions on
the basis of their experience and research and we have benefitted greatly from that
on several occasions.

Liz has a high level of integrity as well as being so knowledgeable and competent in
this area.

| would strongly recommend that she be accepted to provide 10YPP services for
schools as | cannot think of anyone | would rather work with.
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